
July 6, 2021

Notice of Public Hearing and Rules Review 

The Ohio Liquor Control Commission will hold a public hearing on Friday, August 6, 2021, at 
10:30 am. The public hearing will be held at 77 South High Street, 19th Floor, Columbus, Ohio 
43215. 

At this hearing, the Commission will receive any comments or testimony concerning its 
administrative review of its rules under the Ohio Administrative Code and particularly the following 
administrative rules, both of which are subject to five-year review in 2021 pursuant to Section 
119.03(C) of the Ohio Revised Code:

4301:1-1-61 Violation - identification and notification
4301:1-1-79 Restrictions on warrantless administrative inspections
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Anyone who wishes to speak to the issues of Commission policy or rules or wishes to make 
comments to the Commission relating to its business may do so at this time. You may also submit 
comments (drafted in accordance with OAC Rule 4303:1-1-66) in advance to the Commission via 
email to rachel.herrmann@lcc.ohio.gov or via US mail to the above address. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Commission at the number listed above.     
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